
 

 

 
         2022 4-H SCARECROW CONTEST 

  

RULES: 

•  Set up is any time AFTER October 1, 2022.  Areas will be marked, and you 
can choose your spot.   

•  Scarecrows are to be REMOVED after November 1, 2022.  
•  Scarecrows need to be an original creation and in good taste: purchased 

scarecrows and those that reflect controversial social or political situations will 
not be accepted. 

•  Scarecrows must be freestanding.  Design the scarecrows on some type of 
stake that can be easily driven into the ground.  Entries should be no larger 
than 6 foot tall and 4 foot wide. 

•  All scarecrows will be displayed near the Quilt Garden facing CR 34 on the 
Fairgrounds. Make sure all components of the scarecrow are securely 
attached.  Scarecrows must be constructed to withstand weather conditions.   

•  Your 4-H Club name must be part of your display. 
•  No items such as tiki torches, gas powered generators or any other flammable 

objects are allowed to be any part of your scarecrow entry.  Human 
scarecrows or mechanical scarecrows facilitated by a human are NOT 
allowed. 

•  The 4-H Scarecrow Committee is not responsible for any loss or damage to 
entries. 

JUDGING: 
Scarecrows will be judged based on originality, creativity, and construction.  The 
theme should be related to Fall/Halloween! The winning club will receive a 
trophy! 
  
We encourage your club to participate in this fun activity as we  
begin the new 4-H year. 
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